
Town of Warren 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

Special Meeting Minutes 

Site Visit 

Saturday, January 12, 2019 – 8:00 AM 

 

35 Kent Road 

 

 

 

The viewing of the site for the application submitted to Planning & Zoning Commission Special 

Exception permit per Section 23 by Ms. Linda Heard at 35 Kent Road to open an Antique Shop 

began at 8:00 a.m. Ms. Heard marked the area indicating where proposed parking will be.  

Chairwoman Susie Bates and Commission members, John Papp, Howard Lethbridge, Christoffer 

Brodhead and Adam Crane were present. Also present were Stacey Sefčik, ZEO, and Brenda 

Zampaglione, Recording Secretary. Commission members not present were: Bob Bolte, Brian 

Coyle, Philip Good, John Miller, Paul Prindle and Ruth Schnell. 

 

The site walk concluded at 8:11 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Brenda Zampaglione 

 

Brenda Zampaglione 

Recording Secretary 


